
Introducing Patching with Susie and Sharon!  

Hello Pensacola!  

Since visiting your beautiful and welcoming city a few weeks 

ago, we were inspired to expand our business, and so we have 

become new members of the Pensacola Chamber of 
Commerce!  

And we are so happy to be here!! Thank you all for being so 
welcoming!  

 

Who are we: We are two ladies that love life, meeting new 

people and sharing ways to feel amazing and live pain free. 

This can all be done naturally and so we are creating 

awareness that there are other options out there that are 
new, natural, and affordable. 

 

 "If you could change one thing about your health, what 

would that be? Have you been told "that happens when you 

age?" What if you got rid of your pain, were able to sleep all 

night, and gained energy that you have never felt before?"  

 

This is possible and that is why we are shouting from the 

rooftops "Stem Cell Activation Therapy is the new option in 

town and it is changing lives."  

Can't wait for our next visit! (Psst.....it's May 22-June 21)  



And we are really looking forward to meeting you all.  

 

Best regards, Susie and Sharon, Your Wellness Liaisons  

Susie Parker (214) 883-2731 

Sharon Phillips (214) 405-2943 

 

To learn more about the Stem Cell Activation Therapy, join 
our Sunday night Webinars at 7pm CST/8pm EST 

ZOOM LINK: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87697047264?pwd=cGRwSzJyRXR

6WkpQMjlvWE81ajFaZz09 


